
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, TX

Memorandum

To: Board of Trustees

From: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

Subject: Request for Approval of OHS Showgirls trip to Hawaii March 9-15,
2006. (BG-F,G)

Date: September 20, 2005

The Odessa High Showgirls are requesting permission to travel to Hawaii for the Hawaii
Spring Fling Dance Team Competition. The trip will take place during the Spring Break
so that the students will miss only one day of school. This opportunity offers the
Showgirls national exposure and allows them to see the spectacular historical, cultural,
environmental, and sightseeing features of Oahu. The cost of the trip is $1655 per person
and numerous fundraisers have been scheduled throughout the year to help students pay
for the trip.

********************
It is recommended that the Odessa High Showgirls trip to Hawaii be approved

********************

Respectfully submitted,

__________________________ ___________________________
Wendell Sollis Randy Talley
Superintendent Executive Director for Fine Arts


